

Close Support Unit - Culham Culham Science Centre, Abingdon, Oxon OX14 3DB, UK

Francesco Romanelli Tel: +44 (0)1235 46 4400 Fax: +44 (0)1235 46 4415

Email: francesco.romanelli@jet.efda.org Secretariat: Tel: +44 (0)1235 46 4401

Ref: 6816-FR-L

28 September 2009

Heads of Research Units and the Representatives of the new member states and associated countries

Dear Colleagues

SecurID LICENCES FOR REMOTE COMPUTER ACCESS TO JET

The use of the SecurID system to access JET computing facilities is based on the number of users who hold active SecurID tokens. This licence limit has inadvertently been exceeded. While we are intending to extend the licence limit, CODAS has informed me that a significant number of users haven't used their tokens for several months¹. I remind you that the cost of issuing each token is ~£40. I would be grateful if you could ask that users at your Association who no longer require their SecurID tokens return them to JET CODAS for re-issue. In addition, CODAS will now begin to disable tokens that have not been used for more than six months. Re-enabling these tokens can be done easily if the user finds a need to use them again.

Please rest assured that anyone who does have a valid requirement to access the JET computing facilities will be provided with a SecurID token.

Yours sincerely

rancesco Romanelli

EFDA Associate Leader for JET

Attachments:

1 - CODAS Memorandum on SecurID Licences for JET